ROGER BUDD COMPANY

2907 N. Patterson Street ® Valdosta, Georgia 31602
(229) 244-3300 °© Fax (229) 242-3900

www.rogerbudd.com

September 5, 2017

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is an explanation of our intent to request a variance for the billboard sign
at 3996 North Valdosta Road, holding GDOT permit # C0005. The current status of
said structure, according to the ULDC Section 5.04.09, is non-conforming. Budd
Billboards, LLC. Is planning to remove two of the existing faces to replace with
digital faces. A state application for a “Multi Message Sign” has been filled out and

awaiting the approval of the Lowndes County ZBA.

Sincerely,

ick Paulk
Roger Budd Company
Billboard Manager



